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DATE: March 19, 2001 
TO: Blanca Bayo, Director of Records & R orting 

Ray Kennedy, Division of Competitive Services 
FROM: Martha Brown, Division of Appeal# CY 

RE: Confidential Documents 

Staff has reviewed confidential document nos. 14821-99 and 15532-99. Since they were 
not used as evidence in any formal proceeding before the Commmission, they should be returned 
to BellSouth at this time. 


